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Comments: Holland Lake is a beautiful, wild and scenic area that benefits from limited commercial access.

Increasing commercial access will negatively impact wildlife, the community, and the publics 's access to

recreation. Powdr Corp is a large-scale corporation that has already had detrimental impacts on the other

communities in Oregon, Utah, and Colorado whose natural resources they exploit. The Seeley Lake area has

smaller businesses that will be impacted by the development of this lodge as Powdr Corp has the resources to

undercut locally owned businesses. This development plan places corporate profit above the best interests of

Montana. 

 

I do not support the development of Holland Lake. I also believe that fast tracking the public comment period robs

Montanans of engaging with this development plan. 


